
MAYOR'S MESSAGE

July 1:  Planning Commission
July 5: Independence Day
Observed, Offices Closed
July 13:  City Council
July 15: Planning Commission
July 23: Pioneer Day Observed,
Offices Closed
July 27: City Council

Mayor

Leonard Call (801) 940-6231
lcall@pleasantviewcity.com

City Council

Ann Arrington (801) 645-8881
aarrington@pleasantviewcity.com

Kevin Bailey (801) 389-8427
kbailey@pleasantviewcity.com

Steve Gibson (801) 941-8100
sgibson@pleasantviewcity.com

Dave Marriott (801) 389-2191
dmarriott@pleasantviewcity.com

Sara Urry (801) 737-0523
surry@pleasantviewcity.com

     Another successful Founders Day is in the books, and it was a wonderful day for our community. It
was awesome to get together and see so many of you in person. Thanks to all of you for making it a
great day. A special thanks to all the staff and volunteers that make an event like this come together. 
     I need to address two very important issues that have a direct effect on our community. First let’s
talk water. Pleasant View’s secondary water is provided and controlled by Pineview. I hope that each of
you will follow their guidelines and reduce your outdoor watering so that we can go as long as possible
through this season before they shut us off. The city has reduced their watering times in our parks, 
 and it is starting to show. I would venture a guess that all of the city parks as well as each of your yards
will look truly awful by mid-August. It is very important to note that once Pineview has been shut off
there is no secondary water available. You will NOT be able to use culinary water (house water) to
water your grass. This will be enforced vigorously with fines. Please think this through – it is NOT okay
to jeopardize our drinking water supply that literally keeps us alive just to maintain a green lawn. 
     The second issue is fireworks. The North View Fire District Fire Marshal has BANNED fireworks
anywhere north of the Ogden-Brigham Canal. I would urge each of you in this hot and dry year to
consider forgoing fireworks this year.  I ask for your consideration, if you insist on having them, please
take all necessary precautions. I ask for your help, not to infringe on anyone’s fun, but in this very hot
and dry year, we have limited water supplies to fight fires.  
     Hopefully, everyone is aware of our Veteran’s Monument that we broke ground on June 14th.  How
appropriate that we were able to do this on Flag Day.  It is going to be a wonderful addition to our City
Hall Square. If you haven’t already gone to the city website and registered your Veteran, please do so. 
 We need to get the names collected and verified as soon as possible.  Also, if you would like to
contribute to this great project, please contact the city at (801) 782-8529 to learn of ways you can help. 
     Lastly, and most upsetting to me, is some news that we had an incident at one of our movie-in-the-
park nights.  Apparently, someone asked a single person attending the movie what they were doing at
the event as this event was only for families and that she was making them feel uncomfortable and
they asked her to leave.  This is not in any stretch of the imagination appropriate.  Our community is
not like this.  If anyone ever sees this kind of nonsense going on, please step in and help.  Don’t be
confrontational, just kindly remind them that we are all part of the best community in the world and
that we have a welcoming place for everyone. 
     Just a reminder from our awesome police, if you suspect something, say something. Report any
suspicious behavior to 911.  I encourage you to look around at your city and notice what is happening
on your street.  If it doesn’t feel right, it probably isn’t. Report it!
     Once again, thanks for caring, thanks for all you do, and thanks for being good neighbors.  I am
committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that we remain the best place to not only grow up, but
the best place to grow old. Be safe and CONSERVE! 

Mayor Leonard Call
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July Movies in the Park 
Friday, July 9th - Rio

 
Friday, July 30th – Little Rascals

 
Pleasant View City Park @ 9:15ish 

 

Pleasant View Veterans Monument
Title Sponsor:  Wadman Corporation

 
 

Pleasant View City would like to thank everyone involved, as well
as those who came to support the successful groundbreaking
ceremony for our new Veterans Monument.

There's still time if you'd like to donate.  Scan the QR Code
below, donate directly to Pleasant View City or donate through
the Major Brent Taylor Foundation through GoFundMe (there
are no fees due to the Foundation's non-profit status).

Don't forget to visit www.pleasantviewcity.com to submit the
name(s) of current or past Pleasant View veterans for inclusion
on the monument.

Watch next month's newsletter for more information and a full
list of donors as we push towards the monument's dedication.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Fireworks Reminder
Fireworks are not allowed above the Ogden-Bingham (or High Line)

canal in Pleasant View.
 

Also, Utah State Law allows for fireworks to be discharged between
the hours of 11am & 11pm except as noted:

July 2-July 5
(July 4, hours extended to midnight)

July 22-July 25
(July 24, hours extended to midnight)

Flag Football registration happening
now.  See website for details. 



 A BIG SHOUT OUT AND THANK YOU!
On behalf of the Pleasant View City Mayor and City Council, we would like to extend our

gratitude for all of those who helped make Founders Day an amazing day!
 

 
 

 A BIG THANK YOU!
On behalf of the Pleasant View City Veterans Monument Committee, we would like to extend

our gratitude to all of those who helped make the 5k and Breakfast such a success!  All proceeds
will be used to build the Pleasant View City Veterans Monument later this year.

 
 

 


